
 

10 December 2013 
 
 
RE: NEAMC MATH COMPETITION 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

The preparations for the NEAMC Math competition are well underway. The 
students have worked hard and are very excited about going to Nanjing. We 
finalized the team last week and I am very pleased that your child has made the 
team to represent our school at this prestigious event. 

In order to confirm our attendance and book the hotel in Nanjing I need a copy 
of your child’s passport by Friday 13 December. We plan to leave on Thursday 27 
February at approximately 12:00pm and return at approximately 1:00 pm on 
Sunday 2 March. 

I will also need to collect 4,000RMB per student. This will cover all 
transportation, accommodation, food, activities, gala dinner etc.  

Please send this money to school by Wednesday 8 January, in a sealed envelope 
clearly labeled with your child’s name and NEAMC Mathematics competition, 
Nanjing. If you have any questions, please email me at c-smith@bisspuxi.cpm. 

Kind regards, 

 

Corinna Smith 

Deputy Head of Science, Physics Teacher 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

REPLY SLIP: NEAMC MATH COMPETITION 

27 FEBRUARY – 2 MARCH 

 

Please return to secondary reception by Friday 13 December along with a copy of your 
child’s passport in a sealed envelope clearly marked NEAMC Math Competition for the 
attention of Ms. Corinna Smith. 
 
I give permission for _________________________________ (name of student) 
 
 Form ___________________________________________________________ 
 
to attend the NEAMC Math Competition 27 February – 2 March. 
 
Parent/ Guardian name __________________________________ 
 
Parent/Guardian signature________________________________ 
 
Contact phone number ____________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


